
 

 

21 January, 2020 
 

Contact: Kate Wooll 
Reference: REZ_0003_1920 

 
 
Director General 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
PO Box 5475 
WOLLONGONG  NSW   2520 
 
Attention: George Curtis 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

REQUEST FOR GATEWAY DETERMINATION FOR PLANNING PROPOSAL (GMC 
Ref: REZ_0003_1920) – INCLUSION OF WINGELLO PARK IN SCHEDULE 5  OF GM 

LEP 2009 
 _______________________________________________________________________  
 
Goulburn Mulwaree Council resolved at its meeting of 17 December, 2019 to prepare a 
Planning Proposal to include Wingello Park, No. 14597 Hume Highway Marulan (Lot 2 DP 
1138469) as an item of environmental heritage in Schedule 5 of the Goulburn Mulwaree 
Local Environmental Plan (GM LEP) 2009.  
 
It is noted that a Class 1 Appeal has been lodged with the NSW LEC in relation to Interim 
Heritage Order No.1.   
 
Accordingly, Council is requesting that the NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
provide a gateway determination for this planning proposal (refer to the attached Planning 
Proposal document). 
 
As noted in Part 4 of the Council resolution, Council is seeking delegation from the NSW 
Department of Planning and Environment to make – and determine not to make – the 
proposed LEP under section 3.36 of the NSW Environmental Planning and Assessment 
Act, 1979.   The Council resolution only seeks delegation for the Council itself and does not 
specify that the delegation will extend to a specific officer (such as the General Manager or 
Director).   
 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 02 4823 4408, or 
alternatively email Kate.Wooll@goulburn.nsw.gov.au .   
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Kate Wooll 
Business Manager Strategic Planning 
 

mailto:Kate.Wooll@goulburn.nsw.gov.au

